
  
                 
 
 
 

 NOTICE 

 
We are proud to be a school district of choice in northern Michigan and continually seek to add 
to the positive futures of the students who attend here through the selection of courses, programs 
and staff.  Please be advised that the following class openings are available in the Pellston 
Public Schools for new non-resident families wishing to enroll from other school districts in the 
Charlevoix-Emmet Intermediate School District or from the Cheboygan-Otsego-Presque Isle 
Intermediate School District for the second semester of the 2023-2024 school year.  It is our 
understanding that, pursuant to Section F of the Open Enrollment Agreement with Char-Em ISD 
schools, new non-resident families may be allowed to enroll based upon space that is or may 
become available after the initial application period (until December 15, 2023) has ended.  The 
space currently available is as follows: 
 

 
Grade Level Available Openings 
 
 
 Kindergarten……………………………………………..5              
 1st Grade………………………………………………….5                  
 2nd Grade…………………………………………………5                  
 3rd Grade…………………………………………………5               
 4th Grade…………………………………………………5                  
 5th Grade…………………………………………………5 
 6th Grade…………………………………………………5              
 7th Grade…………………………………………………5               
 8th Grade............................................................................5                  
 9th Grade………………………………………………....5                  
10th Grade………………………………………………...0                   
11th Grade………………………………………………...5                  
12th Grade………………………………………………...5                  
 


